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Rebecca K. Miller

From: DSW-PowerMarketing DSW-PowerMarketing <DSWPWRMRK@wapa.gov>

Sent: Thursday, June 07, 2012 10:31 AM

To: DSWPWRMRK@wapa.gov

Subject: BCP Post 2017 June 19, 2012 Meeting Notice

Attachments: BCP Post 2017 Letter 03.06.12.pdf

Dear BCP Post-2017 Interested Parties: 

  

On March 6, 2012, Western sent out the attached notice for a BCP Post 2017 informal public 

information meeting with all interested parties to be held on June 19, 2012 at 2:00 p.m. MST at 

Western' Desert Southwest Regional office located in Phoenix, Arizona.  This email is being sent as 

a reminder for all of those who wish to attend.   

  

Western would also like to reiterate that it is available to all interested parties who wish to have one-

on-one informal consultation regarding the provisions of the Hoover Power Allocation Act of 2011 

and the marketing of BCP resources after the current contracts expire on September 30, 

2017.  Please contact Western's BCP Post 2017 project manager, Mr. Mike Simonton at 602-605-

2675 or Simonton@wapa.gov, for further information. 

  

Regards, 

Deborah K. Emler 

Assistant Regional Manager 

   for Power Marketing 




